
   

 

 

   

 
 

   Circular No./AIS/AUG/2023-24/50                      Date: 28.08.2023 

 

Dear Parents, 
 

We would like to inform you that we have completed the monthly 

assessment of your child, and the marks have been recorded in notebooks of 

your child. 

 

We kindly request you to take some time to review the marks and discuss 

them with your child. In order to ensure that you have reviewed the marks, 

we request you to put your signature on your child's notebooks. This will 

serve as marks seen and discussed. This will also help us to keep track of 

your child's progress and enable us to provide them with the necessary 

guidance and support. If you have any questions or concerns, please do not 

hesitate to contact us. 

 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Examination Incharge        Principal  

 


